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Comments: As a long time resident and homeowner in the Swan Valley I support the proposed improvements to

the Holland Lake Lodge facilities. As long as the work is done appropriately to EIS standards.

The old facilities were in need of work and very tired. A modern upgrade can be done to be more environmentally

friendly than the original facilities and accommodate the increased traffic and provide a great service to everyone

in the valley.


